
SURFLEET PRIMARY SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

Week Ending — 17th June 2022  

  

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

WILLOW CLASS - Savannah—for her working har towards her learning and being resilient leading her to achievement 
in her phonics, reading and writing. 

Alife—for working really hard in his writing and achieving the school rule trying our best to complete our tasks in 
writing. 

 

MAPLE CLASS - Simran for persevering hard in her writing, for improving in her handwriting and being able to make 
sure that her sentences make sense.  She has achieved greatly in her writing these past couple of weeks. 

 

OAK CLASS -  Abi for making amazing effort in her writing the last few months.  There have been some excellent ideas, 
brilliant punctuation and working really hard on presentation and letter formation. 

GOLDEN SURFS 

All of year 1 for their determination, resilience and hard work in their phonics screening and Y1 tests. 

Ema - for taking the initiative to do some writing at home, really making the effort to improve and for having a love for 
writing. 

Esme - for leading a group of cheerleaders/dancers from Reception and year 1, taking on a ‘teacher’ role and leading 
this group well and politely. 

 

 

 

SCHOOL RULES 

1. We keep our hands to ourselves. 

2. We try our best to complete our tasks. 

3. We use our indoor voices inside the building. 

4. We say three kind things to each other every day. 

5. We always walk around our school. 

6. We do not leave the classroom without being told. 



 

 

 

School Lunches 

 

 Remember if you want to purchase a lunch you have to choose your meals via 
Parentpay.  Orders need to be made by Tuesday lunchtime for the following week.  All 
menus are there up until half-term.   Universal Free School Meals are for children in 
Reception, year 1 and year 2.  Parents of these children and Pupil Premium children 
still need to go on to Parentpay to choose their meals.    Anyone having issues with 
ordering should contact the school office. 

Don’t forget—order by Tuesday for the following Monday!  I send the menu numbers 
to the kitchen on a Tuesday before I leave the office.  If any parent tries to order after 
1.00pm, their child will not be added to the list as it will be too late! 

Upcoming Events 

24th June - Year 5 & 6 Boys Football Tournament  

29th June - PTFA Non uniform day 

5th July - Sports Day 

6th & 7th July - Bikeability 

7th July - Willow Class Trip to the Sea Life Centre 

12th July - Indian Workshop Day 

15th July - PTFA Summer Fair 

18th July - Year 6 Fun Farm Trip 

20th July - PTFA Break the Rules Day 

21st July - Orienteering afternoon for Maple and Oak Class 

Wildlife Warriors 

Miss Thomson and the Wildlife Warriors would appreciate any donations of unwanted 

compost, bulbs, flowers etc for their garden if anyone could help please! 




